TPL (OR)

Nationalised Industries' Chairmen's Group

Director
James Driscoll

PO Box 403 33 Grosvenor Place London SW1X 7JG

2nd April, 1980.

C.A. Whitmore, Esq.,
Principal Private Secretary to
the Prime Minister,
10, Downing Street,
LONDON, S.W.1.

Dear Mr. Whitmore,

Second NICG Annual Lecture

I attach, for your interest, a copy of the lecture on "Management in the Nationalised Industries", given recently by Professor John Heath of the London Business School.

Yours sincerely,

James Priscoll

TLE ND VLB Ind

CF. to like?

Lecture kept by PM.

11 April 1980

In Clive Whitmore's absence, I am writing to thank you for your letter of 2 April with which you enclosed a copy of Professor Heath's most interesting lecture on "management in the nationalised industries".

I am bringing this to the Prime Minister's attention.

T. P. LANKESTER

James Driscoll, Esq.

de